
Children’s Mercy has partnered with 
Kansas City Public Schools (KCPS) 
and Mattie Rhodes Center to offer the 
School TLC Study.

The School TLC Study provides free
COVID-19 testing for KCPS students, 
staff, and community members.

The purpose of the School TLC 
Study is to help prevent the spread 
of COVID-19 and keep the school 
community safe. 

All KCPS students, staff, and 
community members can get 
tested for COVID-19 at 
Mattie Rhodes Center. If you are a 
KCPS student or staff, you can also 
get tested at school.

The COVID-19 test is a nose swab that 
only goes into the tip of each nostril 
for 10 seconds. It doesn’t hurt, but it 
might tickle.
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TLC stands for COVID-19 Testing, Learning, and Consultation 
for Safe In-Person Learning

To enroll, scan the QR Code 

For more information, visit 
childrensmercy.org/TLC/
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